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IPOA Welcome Finance Bill Section 22 & 23 Reprieve

The Government has seen the light by deferring the commencement of Sections 22 and 23 of the Finance Bill.  The abolition of these incentives would have caused severe damage to the property investors of this county, to the banking sector who are already under serious strain, to the taxation system and the economy as a whole. Stephen Faughnan, Chairman of the IPOA welcomed the move and stated that “the impact assessment will show that the budget measures announced would damage the economy, result in wholesale mortgage default, curtail the investment in much needed infrastructure.  These measures if brought in would undermine investment in the state and cause mistrust in Public Private Investments for decades to come”.

The IPOA have lobbied extensively and engaged top legal advice in their efforts to change the budget announcement on property based incentives.  This will give a breather to the investors of this country who trusted the state and invested on the basis of state incentives in properties like housing, hospitals, nursing homes etc., and were shocked by the Budget Announcement.   Property Owners can be assured that IPOA undertake to challenge any moves to withdraw these incentives by this or any future Governments.
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